
 

 

As with everything else this school year, Halloween will be a little 
different.  Please see below the revised plans for Halloween 

2020! 
 

In person Halloween will take place on ​Tuesday, October 27th​ for 

Cohort A students and​ Friday, October 30th​ for Cohort B students. 

Opt Out students are invited to dress in their Halloween costumes on 

either or both of the days listed above.  

 

Opt Out students will be provided with an email address to send photos 

of themselves in their costumes, which will be used in a slideshow that 

highlights both in person and virtual students. 

 

In-person students are to come to school on the 27th and 30th 

dressed in their costumes. There will be no dismissal of students 

during the school day to go home to change into their costumes and 

there will be no costume changes in school.  Simply come to school 

dressed in the costume. 

 

Any parades scheduled for each school will be communicated by each 

building administration as we near the week of the 26th. 

 



We will not be sharing treats in school. 


